
Smoky Mountain Region PCA 

 

 

Sunday, March 29, 2020  Teleconference         3:00 PM 

 

Board Members Present: 

Vaughn Smith, President    Bob Baugh, Director 

Rich McGowan, Past President                       Jamie Parton, Director 

Teresa Fischer, Vice President              John McDermott, Director 

Lee Fowinkle, Treasurer 

Penne Baugh, Secretary 

Others Present: 

Matt Fischer, Louise Harrison, Peter LePir, Paula LePir, Janice Berry, Rick Berry, 

Wendy McGowan 

 

Minutes of last meeting approved 

 

Treasurer’s Report:  Lee Fowinkle presented present balances 

       Quarter not over; will be emailed to board members at a later date 

 

Old Business: 
 

Spring Thing—Rich McGowan, Jamie Parton Presented 

 Recommendation:  Move to August 7, 8, 9 

            Cars included: 62, People included: 112 

            Hotel/Bristol Speedway available, transfer dates without participant involvement   

            Moved, Seconded and Carried 

All participants will be emailed by MSR, cancellations will be completed through 

MSR  

  

New Business 

Socials and Social Schedule—Louise Harrison Presented 

 Recommendation to cancel April and May  

 Discuss further socials during May teleconference 

            Drive outs cancelled until May teleconference 

 

Concours—Topic to be discussed via conference call early May  

 

Meeting adjourned: 3:33 pm 

 

Next Board Meeting:  June 27, 2020 

 

Submitted by:  Penne H. Baugh 


